City Of Charlotte
Department of Public Works

Memo

To: City Council 9
From: AmyE. Gilson, P.E., Director of Public Works /4
Date: September §, 2014

Re: Park Sign Bids

The DPW had put out bid requests for constructing masonry park signs
at three of the neighborhood parks. There was only one bid received on
August 26, 2014:

Stambaugh Masonry Restoration, Inc. $ 36,999.00

Since the budget amount was only $12,000, the Park Advisory Board is
requesting that council reject the bid. We will search for other avenues
and alternatives to complete this project.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
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